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From: wendy.fearnside@att.net
To: licensing
Cc: Evers, Tag
Subject: 4-16-25 ALRC Agenda Item #10 - FayaSyde
Date: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 1:48:28 PM

You don't often get email from wendy.fearnside@att.net. Learn why this is important

I wholeheartedly support the FayaSyde’s application for an entertainment license.  I live and
own property around the corner and one short block from the proposed FayaSyde restaurant
and bar, close enough to have received a postcard notice of this hearing.  I heard the
applicants’ presentation to the Vilas Neighborhood Association about their proposed business
and read the newspaper interview and article about them and was favorably impressed.  They
have done a good job of planning to avoid any potential disruption to the neighborhood. I
believe their enterprise will be an asset to the neighborhood, adding to the variety of restaurant
options available on Monroe Street and helping it to become more of a restaurant destination.
Thank you.
Wendy Fearnside
912 Van Buren St.
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